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Steve Giddins' Announcement
   

  

Our member Steve Giddins advises that he is now the Hon Librarian of the British Chess Problem Society,
and looks after the Society's extensive collection of problem and endgame study books. He is happy to
answer queries from KWA members, concerning any matters relating to problems and studies. Steve can
be contacted by e-mail at steve.giddins@blueyonder.co.uk.

 The catalogue of the BCPS library is available for inspection at www.theproblemist.org/the-bcps-library.
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